
Submitter: elisabeth minthorn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB181 

 

This is to notify those legislators present for the public hearing for senate Bill 181, 

that I, Elisabeth Minthorn, support that bill. Public monies should not be used to fund 

medically unnecessary lab research on dogs an cats, animals which cannot  speak 

for themselves. It is inhumane in that it can cause pain and unnecessary distress for 

the animals. 

Please support SB 181. Thank you. 


